HT Update Friday 27/9/24

Dear pupils, staff and parents/carers,

Safety of PHS students
· Our neighbours in the community have let us know that they are concerned about the safety of our students.
· This is in particular at lunch time and end of school when large groups are leaving together, and are less attentive to what is going on around them in terms of traffic.
· I’d be very grateful if parents and carers could discuss this at home.

Calendar
· Here is our updated parent calendar Calendar – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk)

Achievements of our students
· Please follow out Facebook page to see the great achievements of our students (7) Peebles High School | Facebook

Yours faithfully,

Kevin Ryalls
Headteacher


